Cheapside C. of E. Primary School

Watersplash Lane • Cheapside • Ascot • Berkshire • SL5 7QJ

Telephone: (01344) 621112 **Fax:** (01344) 624035

Website: www:cheapsideschool.org.uk **E-mail:** cheapsidecofe@rbwm.org.uk

Headteacher Mrs Kate Searle

3 July 2018

Dear Parents

As indicated in the June Newsletter we would like to remind you that our KS1 Sports Day will be happening this Thursday 5th July 2018. Wrens, Robins and Doves Class will be taking part. This is an event open to parents and we welcome as many of you as possible to come and support your child.

The event will be running slightly differently this year to previous years. We will be having a carousel of activities on our top field and the children will be in house teams and will visit each station, complete the activity and then move onto the next station. Parents are invited to follow their child around all the different stations so there will be no static seating for parents. The morning will finish with some class sprint races.

We aim to begin our Sports Day at 9.30am and we should be finished by 11.30am. We have been monitoring the weather forecast and are very aware that it will be hot on Thursday so we would ask you to take the following precautions:

- Please ensure you have applied sun cream to your child prior to them coming to school.
- Please ensure your child has a sun hat in school
- Please ensure your child has a full water bottle with them in school.

We will try to ensure that as far as possible, the children are in the shade.

We are asking all children to arrive in school wearing their PE kit, they can bring their school uniform with them in a bag and we will ask the children to change after the event.

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Summers Class Teacher